
 

 1

REDINGTON FROGNAL 

N E I G H B O U R H O O D  F O R U M  
 
 
 

18 September, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Fogarty, 
 
7 Redington Gardens:  2023/2530/P - comment 
  
Thank you for referring this application to the Neighbourhood Forum. 
 
It would be helpful for the Forum to understand the following information: 

 the number and species of trees are to be planted (policy BGI 2) 
 the amount of hedgerow to be used as front, side and rear boundary treatments 

(policy BGI 1) 
 the existing and proposed areas of hard surface and soft natural surface (BGI 

1). 
 

We would also draw attention to the existence of the lost River Westbourne, 
which flows down Redington Gardens into Heath Drive, and policy UD 2. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Nancy  
 
Nancy Mayo 
Secretary 
 
Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum 
https://www.redfrogforum.org 
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